
 

 
Thursday March 19th 2020 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
We understand that at present you are all having to make very difficult 
decisions to keep yourselves and your families safe, including the potential 
isolation of MHS pupils and their carers. We will be open tomorrow for all 
those that need us but with reduced lessons running, however if you feel 
that you need to keep your children home please still contact us to report 
their absence.  
 
Thank you for bearing with us this week. Thank you for asking sensible 
questions, but mostly for respecting our honest answers of 'Sorry but we 
don't know' or 'We will keep you informed as and when we get any 
clarification'. We truly are doing our very best to keep you all as updated as 
we possibly can.  
 
Working in education is most definitely a calling, and we feel honoured to be 
serving you all and the community of Milford Haven at this time.  
 
Ms Ceri-Ann Morris 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


